
 

 

SD 36 receives a fee to facilitate the distribution of advertising materials from community organizations and businesses. This fee goes 
toward programs that support students in need. SD 36 does not accept responsibility or liability for the contents of any advertising, 
and does not endorse an advertiser’s services, goods or programs. Visit our online community bulletin board for frequent updates to 
community postings. These links are safe, despite your browser warnings that may suggest otherwise. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

ARTS UMBRELLA 
Arts Umbrella offers sessional and yearlong programs in Architecture, Drawing & Painting, 
and Theatre, for ages 2 through teens. 
READ MORE 

 

 

CHANG’S TAEKWONDO MARTIAL ARTS 
������� "Back to School, Back to Kicks!"  Start the school year strong with focus, discipline, and 
confidence through Taekwondo. 
READ MORE 

 

 

CITY OF SURREY ACTIVITIES & RESOURCES – YOUTH 
Explore exciting fall activities and resources for youth, including Band-Aid, youth speak-up forum, 
community tree planting and more. Try a new hobby! Fall program registration is still open.  
READ MORE 

 

 

EJS SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS 
Is your student interested in Arts! Take a look at the lessons and classes we are offering this 
New School Year! 
READ MORE 

 

ZONE 1 – SEPTEMBER 2025 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/advancementoffice/page/181835/community-information
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/arts-umbrella.a2f163191381.pdf
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/chang-s-taekwondo-martial-arts.01e845191382.pdf
https://communications.surrey.ca/share/443/d8eac94d0fb78dac9fb2631d7e1562a923f1f694ea285081
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/ejs-school-of-fine-arts.7dd593191384.pdf


 

 

 

 

KWANTLEN POLYTECHNIC UNIVERSITY 
Join us for the KPU Open House, there’s so much for you to discover! 
READ MORE 

 

 

LEARNING DISABILITIES ASSOCIATION - FRASER SOUTH CHAPTER 

Tutoring programs designed to support the neurodiverse student. 
READ MORE 

 

 

SCHOOL IS EASY TUTORING 

In Home or Online Tutoring Support for Grades 1-12 (All subjects). Light up your child with 
confidence to soar into their future. 
READ MORE 

 

 

SURREY NOW-LEADER 

Stories about Surrey students and their amazing accomplishments. 

READ MORE 
 

 

 

 

https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/kwantlen-polytechnic-university-kpu-open-house.704ed1191385.pdf
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/learning-disabilites-association-fraser-south-chapter.4d0886191386.pdf
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/school-is-easy-tutoring.2935d2191387.pdf
https://www.surreynowleader.com/e-editions?iid=e1ad7f1b-7e1e-4e9e-be38-d93d6f9be066&headline=TmV4dCBHZW4gLSBDZWxlYnJhdGluZyBTdXJyZXkncyBZb3V0aA==&doc_id=250826233220-eaa9bd255b344ecb77994ad6430daf42
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SD 36 WOULD LIKE TO SAY THANK YOU TO 
THESE GENEROUS DONORS… 

 

 

 

 

 

ASSAI - $153,000 
We are deeply grateful to the After School Sport and Arts Initiative (ASSAI) for their 
generous funding of $153,000, which is making a transformative impact on after-school 
programming in the Surrey School District. This investment is enabling us to purchase 
adaptive sport and art equipment, ensuring students of all abilities can fully participate 
in enriching activities. With ASSAI’s support, we're breaking down barriers and 
expanding access to inclusive, engaging, and meaningful after-school experiences. 

Through our Community School Partnership department, we remain committed to 
equitable programming. This funding strengthens our ability to collaborate with 
community partners, bring in specialized expertise, and foster deeper connections for 
our students. 

Thank you ASSAI for your unwavering commitment to equity and inclusion. Your 
support helps create safe, welcoming spaces where every student feels a sense of 
belonging, empowerment, and opportunity. 

 

BC HYDRO - $2,000 
 BC Hydro has generously donated $2,000 for pre-

employment certification training for the Clay & 
Community project delivered through our 
Education Services School. With these funds, 
students will obtain additional training that will 
prepare them to enter the workforce. We are 
grateful for the support of BC Hydro in delivering 
this program to youth across the district. 
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CANADIAN TIRE JUMPSTART - $10,000  
We extend our sincere thanks to 
Canadian Tire Jumpstart for their 
generous donation of $10,000, which 
supported summer programming for 
students across the Surrey School 
District. 

Thanks to this funding, students were 
able to enjoy a safe, inclusive, and 
engaging environment throughout the 
summer; filled with opportunities to 
learn, play, and build meaningful 
connections with their peers. 
Jumpstart's support helped ensure that 
all students, regardless of background or 
ability, had access to positive, enriching 
experiences during the break. 

We are continually grateful for our 
strong partnership with Canadian Tire 
Jumpstart and the ongoing opportunities 
they help create for our students year-
round. Their commitment to removing 
barriers and promoting inclusion makes 
a lasting difference in our school 
communities. 
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MUSICOUNTS - $18,000 
Lena Shaw Elementary has been awarded a band aid grant from MusiCounts for 
$18,000 to enhance their schoolwide and extra curricular music programs. MusiCounts 
Band Aid Grants are intended to equip school music programs with the necessities to 
give students the chance to discover their talent, empowering them with skills that will 
help them excel in music and culture! We are excited to see how this expansion 
enhances music comprehension for our students! 

 

SOUTH SURREY SMILES - $2,500 

South Surrey Smiles provided bursaries 
to 10 grade 7 classes in South Surrey in 
recognition of their volunteer work 
throughout the year. These funds 
provided students with the opportunity 
to celebrate all their hard work 
throughout the year and prepare for 
high school with a smile!  

 

 

 

 

SURREY FIREFIGHTERS, SPENCE FOUNDATION & MAYOR’S 
EVENING OF GIVING 

 
 A huge thank you to the Surrey Firefighters 

Charitable Society, Mayor's Evening of Giving, 
The Spence Foundation, and BC Technology for 
Learning Society for their donation of 463 
refurbished laptops to secondary students in 
Surrey! Students are thrilled to be able to access 
key technology that will support them in their 
education, and we are excited to see this 
initiative continue! 

 


